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MUSIC	FROM	THE	MUSICALS	

Tuesday	23rd	February	10.30	a.m.	on	Zoom	
Clive	Aronson	will	be	giving	a	unique	insight	into	the	musicals	we	all	know	and	
love.	He	has	had	his	own	radio	programme	(which	he	started	purely	as	a	
charity	one-off	event	during	lockdown	last	year)	which	has	proved	so	
successful	that	he	now	runs	it	weekly	with	a	different	slant	each	session.	

Clive	will	illustrate	the	music	with	clips,	both	visual	and	on	audio.	The	session	
will	be	divided	as	follows:	

10.15.-10.30		Entry	to	the	meeting	

10.30	–	11.15		Music	from	the	Musicals	

11.15	–	11.30		Short	break	

11.30	–	12.15	Hooray	for	Hollywood!	

The	fee	for	the	event	is	£3.00	per	device.	To	attend	please	email	a	completed	application	
form	and	make	an	online	banking	transfer,	or	send	a	printed	application	form	together	with	
a	cheque	to	the	address	on	the	application	form.	

Closing	date	Monday,	15th	February	2021	(No	further	applications	after	this	date)	

Confirmation	of	applications	will	be	by	email	unless	a	stamped	self-addressed	envelope	is	
enclosed.	The	Zoom	link	will	be	circulated	a	few	days	prior	to	the	event.	As	we	have	had	
some	problems	with	the	Zoom	link	being	received,	please	reply	to	the	confirmation	so	that	
we	can	be	sure	you	are	receiving	the	messages.		

Further	information	from:	Fay	Sinai	email:	fay.sinai@icloud.com		To	receive	details	of	future	TVN	
events,	please	send	your	name	and	preferred	email	address	to	events_info@u3atvnetwork.org.uk	
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